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PORT PHILLIP CITY COUNCIL
Erratum – Notice of Road Discontinuance

On 22 June 2017, Port Phillip City Council gave notice in edition G25 of the Victoria 
Government Gazette (Gazettal Notice) of its resolution to discontinue the road at the rear of 70 
Albert Street, Port Melbourne, being part of the land contained in Certificate of Title Volume 982 
Folio 265 shown hatched on the plan contained in that notice. 

The original Gazettal Notice is amended by deleting the plan attached in that notice and 
replacing it with the plan below.

PETER SMITH 
Chief Executive Officer 

Port Phillip City Council
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